No. of printed pages: 2



INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST I 2018-19

Std: IX SET I Max. Marks: 20 Date: 23/05/2018 **ENGLISH** Time: 45Min **General Instructions:** This Paper consists of three sections: Section A - Reading (5 Marks) Section B – Writing & Grammar (8 Marks) Section C- Literature & Supplementary Reader (7 Marks) All Sections are compulsory. Separate instructions are given for each section and questions wherever necessary. Read the instructions carefully and follow them.

<u>SECTION – A: READING(5 Marks)</u>

1. Read the passage given below and answer the questions that follow:

5

Much of information we have today about chimpanzees comes from the ground breaking, long-term research of the great conservationist, Jane Goodall.

Jane Goodall was born in London, England on April 3, 1934. On her Second birthday, her father gave her a toy chimpanzee. From an early age, Jane was fascinated by animals and animal stories. By the age of 10, she was talking about going to Africa to live among the animals there. At the time, in the early 1940s, this was a radical idea because women did not go to Africa by themselves.

Once in Kenya, she met Dr Louis Leakey, a famous paleontologist and anthropologist. He was impressed with her thorough knowledge of Africa and its wildlife, and hired her to assist him and his wife on a fossil- hunting expedition to Olduvai Gorge. Dr Louis soon realized that Jane was the perfect person to complete a study he had been planning for some time.

- a. Why was Jane Goodall's idea of going to Africa radical?
- b. What gift did she get on her second birthday?
- c. Where has much information about Chimpanzees come from
- (i) Dr Louis (ii) Dr Louis's wife (iii) Jane (iv) Jane's father
- d. Who was Dr Louis Leakey?
- e. Find the word in the passages which means the same as 'An organized journey.'

SECTION-B WRITING & GRAMMAR (8 MARKS)

2. It is said that if you educate a woman you educate the whole family. Write an article in about 80 words about the importance of women's education for the family and society. You can take the help from the following hints.

•			on impacts t or woman's e	he family and education.	society	/.				
•		•		tive outlook t	owards	s the wom	nen.			
India	is rich in	wild life. W the Tera	Ve (a) ai and in the	w by choosing the maje Sundarbans. est, (d)	estic Ro We ha	oyal Benga ve wild el	ali Tigers ro ephants in	(c)		
(a) (b) © (d)	(i) of (i) a	(ii) the	(iii) at	(iv) above	ave					
4.Rearrange the words or phrases to make meaningful sentences a. important/it/is/to observe/rules/the traffic b. not/children below/of/the age/must/drive/eighteen years SECTION C: LITERATURE & SUPPLEMENTARY READER (7Marks)										
5. Read the extract given below and answer the questions that follow: I shall be telling this with a sigh Somewhere ages and ages hence; Two roads diverged in a wood, and I – I took the one less travelled by, And that has made all the difference.										
b. Ho	ow many c	•	ose? the poet ha difference?	ve?						
6.Answer the following questions in about 30-40 wordsa. How does Tommy describe the old kind of school?b. Why does the child lose interest in the things that he had wanted earlier?										
			*	*****	****					

Education is the need for allMore necessary for women

No. of printed pages: 2

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST I 2018-19

Std: IX SET 2 Max. Marks: 20 Date: 23/05/2018 **ENGLISH** Time: 45Min **General Instructions:** This Paper consists of three sections: Section A - Reading (5 Marks) Section B – Writing & Grammar (8 Marks) Section C- Literature & Supplementary Reader (7 Marks) All Sections are compulsory. Separate instructions are given for each section and questions wherever necessary. Read the instructions carefully and follow them.

SECTION – A: READING(5 Marks)

1. Read the passage given below and answer the questions that follow:

5

Much of information we have today about chimpanzees comes from the ground breaking, long-term research of the great conservationist, Jane Goodall.

Jane Goodall was born in London, England on April 3, 1934. On her Second birthday, her father gave her a toy chimpanzee. From an early age, Jane was fascinated by animals and animal stories. By the age of 10, she was talking about going to Africa to live among the animals there. At the time, in the early 1940s, this was a radical idea because women did not go to Africa by themselves.

Once in Kenya, she met Dr Louis Leakey, a famous paleontologist and anthropologist. He was impressed with her thorough knowledge of Africa and its wildlife, and hired her to assist him and his wife on a fossil- hunting expedition to Olduvai Gorge. Dr Louis soon realized that Jane was the perfect person to complete a study he had been planning for some time.

- a. where has the much information about Chimpazees come from_____
- (i) Dr Louis (ii) Dr Louis's wife (iii) Jane (iv) Jane's father
- B. Why was Jane Goodall's idea of going to Africa radical?
- c. Who was Dr Louis Leakey?
- d. What gift did she get on her second birthday?
- e. Find the word in the passages which means the same as 'An organized journey.'

SECTION-B (WRITING & GRAMMAR) (8MARKS)

2. It is said that if you educate a woman you educate the whole family. Write an article in about 80 words about the importance of women's education for the family and society. You can take the help from the following hints.

•	Educatio	on is the n	eed for all			
•	• More ne	ecessary fo	or women			
•	Women	's education	on impacts t	he family and society.		
			or woman's e			
		_		itive outlook towards t	he women.	
3. Ca	omplete the	e passage	given below	by choosing the corre	ect alternatives:	2
	-	_	_		al Bengali Tigers roaming	
					wild elephants in (c)	Terai
					a few dozens of lions.	
(a)	(i) had	(ii) has	(iii) have	(iv) could have		
(b)	• •	` '	(iii) at	, ,		
©	• •	• •		(iv) above		
(d)				(iv) has got		
	•		erve/rules/t f/the age/mi	ust/drive/eighteen yea	rs	
	<u> </u>	SECTION C	: LITERATUF	RE & SUPPLEMENTARY	<u>'READER</u> (7Marks)	
sha Som Two	all be telling newhere ag roads dive ok the one l	g this with es and ago erged in a less travel	a sigh es hence; wood, and I		that follow:	3
o. W	hich road o	did he cho	the poet han ose? difference?	ve?		
			='	about 30-40 words . kind of school?		4

b. Why does the child lose interest in the things that he had wanted earlier?

2